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Dear Ms Stainer
 
I wish to strongly object to the above retrospective application on the following grounds:
 
1) Neither the existing or proposed Block Plan shows the outbuilding at the rear boundary
   which was the subject of an application (Reference: S6/2009/2047/FP) under similar
circumstances in 2009,  and therefore the whole picture has
not been shown.
 
2)The new extension has significantly increased the building in a site which is already
overdeveloped in relation to the neighbouring residential properties.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Geoffrey Lamb
47 Bramble Road
Hatfield
 

 




